
 

Monday 6th March 2023 
               

Lower School Council – Own clothes day and cake sale 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,        
 

The Lower School Council have met several times over the last few weeks to discuss ‘How can 
we improve our school?’ we came up with some great ideas and ways in which we might be 
able to achieve them.  As a group we took a vote and decided on a colourful friendship bench 
for our playground, as we also thought it would be nice to have somewhere to come and sit to 
remember Ms Fernandez.   
 

For those of you who are new to Cypress, Ms Fernandez was a Teaching Assistant who worked 
at Cypress for over 20 years and she sadly died in June 2022.  Ms Fernandez was originally 
from Spain and many Cypress children fondly remember her Spanish lessons. 

            
We thought the best way to raise money for these would be to have an own clothes day and a 
cake sale, asking for donations.  Look below to see some of our drafted letters and posters: 
 

 
 
 
       
       

 
 

In memory of Ms Fernandez we have decided on a theme of ‘a splash of red or yellow’ (the 
colours of the Spanish flag!) for our own clothes day this Friday 10th March and we’re asking 
of a donation of ‘£1 or more’.   
 

On Tuesday 14th March School Council will be holding a cake sale in the Lower School 
playground at 3:15pm to raise money that will go towards buying our Ms Fernandez friendship 
bench.  Look out for our posters around school!  We kindly ask for cake donations towards our 
cake sale so we have something to sell, any donation would be greatly appreciated! Please 
cakes into the office or to your child’s class.  Please come and show your support by buying a 
few cakes and donating your money to help improve our playtimes!  Any donation, however 
small will be greatly appreciated.   
 

These events are just for the Lower School and the Upper School will hold their own School 
Council events later this year. 
 

If you are a parent of a Lower School Councillor and available to help us sell cakes at our cake 
sale after school on Tuesday 14th March, your help and support would be greatly appreciated. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Miss Wenham - Lower School Council Lead                       


